
 

Parks Victoria November 2020 Board Meeting Report  
 
The Parks Victoria Board met on Tuesday 24 November to discuss a range of important issues and 

opportunities. The highlights of the meeting are outlined below. 

 

Record Budget Announcements  

The Board discussed the exciting budget announcements which will contribute to the development of 

infrastructure projects across the state and deliver critical maintenance works on Parks Victoria assets.  

 

People & Culture  

The Board received a comprehensive briefing on staff wellbeing and results from recent surveys designed to 

understand the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on staff engagement and wellbeing. 

 

St Kilda Pier  

The Board approved the release of a call for expressions of interest for the construction of the new St Kilda 

pier development. 

 

Yarra River Dredging 

The Board approved the award of a contract for maintenance dredging of the lower Yarra River to deliver on 

its obligations as the waterway manager for the lower Yarra River under the Marine Safety Act 2010. 


